
 

 

 

 

17th January 2025 

Garras School Newsletter 
 

Executive Head teacher: Mrs Linda May 01326 221653 
Head of School: Mr James Sturges 01326 221653 

www.garras.cornwall.sch.uk 
Email: garrassecretary@croftymat.org 

Attendance last week ( 13.1.25— 17.1.25) 
 
(Whole School Target—97%) 
 
Barn Owls – 84.8% 
Hawk Owls—97.53% 
Eagle Owls– 91.38% 
 
Year to date (whole school)—95.2% 

 

A reminder to all parents please: 

 

If your child has any vomiting and/or 

diarrhoea, with or without illness, it 

is important that they stay away from 

school for 48hrs following the last  

episode. This helps to reduce the risk 

of any illness spreading to other 

children and adults.  

 

If you are unsure, or have any  

questions, please contact the school 

for advice.  

Attendance           
 
Thank you to all our families for their ongoing support in ensuring 
that the children attend school regularly. . 
 
A polite reminder please;  
 
If your child is not well enough to attend school, or has an  
appointment, you must contact the school before 8.30am, either; 

• phone 01326 221653 (using the answerphone or dedicated 
absence option if there is no-one to answer your call) 

• email  secretary@garras.cornwall.sch.uk.  

• reply to a recent text message from the school. 
 
If you are unsure whether to send your child to school when they 
are unwell, please call the school for advice, or ask the staff on the 
gate. 
 
Thank you!  

DIARY DATES 

Tue 21st Jan Trust Parliament meeting TBC 

Wed 22nd Jan 
Forest school Barn Owls  
No SATS Club 

Wed 28 Jan SATS Club 

Fri 31st Jan Will Keating workshop 

Wed 4th SATS Club 

Fri 7th Feb Y5/Y6 Bible workshop 

Mon 17th Feb to     
Fri 21st Feb 

Spring Half– Term Holidays 

Mon 24th Feb INSET DAY 

 Mon 3rd March Hall of Cornwall with Will Keating  

Thu 3rd April  
Easter service at Mawgan Church 
2pm 
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